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Friday, March 06, 2015 2:50 PM

Jan Stewart (stuttgartarwater@centurytel.net)
Report Reminder

Could you please forward to Tommy Lawson.

Tommy:

This e mail is being sent to remind you that in accordance with Part I.B of Permit No. AR0034380, the City of Stuttgart
must submit a plan for compliance with the development and implementation of Best Management Practices (BMPs) for
the reduction of Total Phosphorus and Nitrates plus Nitrates as Nitrogen in the effluent. The plan should include each
BMP that will be developed and implemented to reduce the amount of Total Phosphorus and Nitrates plus Nitrates as

In addition, a schedule describing the time needed to develop and
implement the BMPs with an estimated date that the reduced Total Phosphorus and Nitrates plus Nitrates as Nitrogen
levels will be achieved.

Nitrogen in the effluent to non-toxic levels.

This report must be submitted to the ADEQ Water Division Enforcement Branch no later than April 2, 2015. It will then

be forwarded to the Permits Branch for review.

Thank You

Alan Anderson
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
501-682-0635



